
School Board Meeting:     March 28, 2011 
 
Subject:       Principal 

        Buffalo Community Middle School 
 
Presenter:       Moreen Martell 
 

 
SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION: 
 

Recommend Board approval to employ Matt Lubben as the Buffalo Community 

Middle School Principal effective July 1, 2011.  
 
 
DESCRIPTION: 

The selection process for the Buffalo Community Middle School Principal began 
on December 21, 2010, and was completed on March 16, 2011.  Matt Lubben is 
the successful candidate, and we are recommending him for this appointment 
effective July 1, 2011.  Matt will replace Julie Swaggert who is retiring as our 
Buffalo Community Middle School Principal.   

 
 
Education: 

 Admin 6th Year Degree, St. Cloud State University, 2004 

 MA in Curriculum & Instruction, St. Cloud State University, 1998 
 Bachelor of Science - Education-Physical Science, Moorhead State 

University,  1995 
 
Employment History: 

 Assistant Principal at Buffalo Community Middle School, Buffalo, MN – 

2009-present 
 Assistant Principal at Buffalo High School, Buffalo, MN – 2004-2009 
 Physics & Chemistry Teacher at Buffalo High School, Buffalo, MN  1995-

2004 
 


